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Donna Conkling

From: Jim Kelly <j15kelly@yahoo.com>
Sent: Thursday, January 14, 2021 8:32 PM
To: Clerk's Department
Subject: The Richard "Rippy" Philipps Field at Crossways

CAUTION: External sender. 
 
What a great way to show that long term efforts of compassion, dedication and love for the young people of Scarsdale 
can have a lasting impact. “Rippy” is what the fine people of Scarsdale should be trying to be and to honor of his name 
on Crossways Field is a no brainer. I look forward to returning to the old neighborhood and seeing his name on the field. 
Thanks for your consideration. 
 
Thanks, 
Jim Kelly 
(585) 230-7492 


